
Web: www.ombudsman.qld.gov.au
Call: (07) 3005 7000
Speak & Listen: 1300 555 727
Interpreter: 131 450

Neville Report and Neville
Report Update (2011)

The Queensland Ombudsman released two reports into the

death of Elise Neville.

The Neville Report investigated the adequacy of the

health complaint mechanisms in Queensland, and other

systemic issues identified as a result of the death of Elise

Neville, aged 10 years.  This report identified a number of

significant flaws with the Queensland health system,

including unsafe working hours and a lack of appropriate

supervision of junior staff. The report was finalised in June

2006 and provided to the coroner and relevant agencies,

but was not made public until 29 June 2011.
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The Neville Report Update investigated the

implementation of recommendations arising from the

original investigation in 2006. The report described the

status of the implementation of recommendations made in

2006 and recorded various administrative changes since

this time. The report was released on 29 June 2011.

2. 

Report

The Neville Report (June 2006): An investigation into the

adequacy of the health complaint mechanisms in

Queensland, and other systemic issues identified as a

result of the death of Elise Neville, aged 10 years (PDF

 3.5MB)

The Neville Report Update (June 2011):  An update on

the implementation of recommendations from an

investigation into the adequacy of the health complaint

mechanisms in Queensland, and other systemic issues

identified as a result of the death of Elise Neville, aged 10

years (PDF 2.2MB).
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